
I am not all clear whether you disagree with 
these conclusions. If you do, the reasons behind your 
objections are not set out in detail in the International 
Journal article and it would be helpful t.o inc if you could 
advise me of them.

The third point covered by my letter of the 6th 
of August was not mentioned in your reply so perhaps that 
point can be left at this time.

I am sure that you realize the position that 
I am in. My decisions on this matter should be based 
on all the evidence available to me. To date you appear 
to be the only engineer with an intimate knowledge of 
this subject who seriously questions the conclusions 
reached by other engineers and engineering firms. I 
am making every effort in the present negotiations on 
the Protocol to plug loopholes in the present Treaty. 
Having great respect for your insight in such matters,
I would find jt very helpful if you could advise me in 
detail on some of the specific points I have referred to.
I hope that we will be. successful in obtaining a Protocol 
which will meet your concern on a great many points.

Yours sincerely,
(Sgd) Paul Martin

Paul Martin


